Nobody likes it when their power goes off unexpectedly. Safe, reliable power is one of those things we all take for granted. To make sure it stays something we can always depend on, PGE is doing some maintenance work on Linwood Avenue in Milwaukie that may require them to, well, turn off power. But only for a short period of time so their crews can safely perform this work. 48 hours in advance of any outage, affected residents will receive a door hanger notification from PGE letting them know when the power will be off. If you have questions, please give PGE a call at 503-612-3730 and reference project number M2774541.  Be it storms, rain, wind or ice – unplanned outages can happen anytime. Visit portlandgeneral.com/prepare for tips on how to be prepared if your power goes out.
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